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May 5, 2020 

 

Chris Andres 

Airport Administrator 

Chandler Municipal Airport 

2380 S. Stinson Way  

Chandler, AZ  85286 

 

 

Dear Mr. Andres: 

 

Chandler Municipal Airport (CHD) 

Aviation Activity Forecast Approval 

 

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has reviewed the aviation forecast for Chandler 

Municipal Airport (CHD) submitted March 30, 2020. The FAA approves both this forecast and 

the use of  B-II for both the existing and future critical design aircraft for airport planning 

purposes, including Airport Layout Plan development. 

 

The forecast was developed using current data and appropriate methodologies, therefore the 

forecast is approved for planning purposes at CHD. It is important to note that the approval of 

this forecast doesn’t guarantee funding for large scale capital improvements as future projects 

will need to be justified by current activity levels at the time the projects are proposed for 

implementation.  

 

If you have any questions about this forecast approval, please call me at 602-792-1073. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Kyler Erhard 

Lead Program Manager 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


